
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Christmas has officially begun at KSJ this week.  The corridors have rung out with singing carols and 

songs ready to perform and collate into a virtual performance.   

We have 3 weeks left now and heaps of wonderful and lovely activities to take part in.  The school 

council have requested that Christmas trees go up in school on Friday, rather than the 1st December. 

 

      Have a wonderful weekend.  See you on Monday xx 

  

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

KSJ Fortnightly Flyer 

Operation Christmas Child  

A huge thank you to our families for purchasing 

official boxes.  Mrs Baker delivered selection boxes 

to the Halton Foodbank this week – They 

remembered our school from last year and send 

their best wishes to us all.  Thank you Heather for 

taking the time to buy and deliver these. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Poppy Appeal 

Well done to our Falcons who 

worked on our stall.  We raised a 

wonderful £96.00 for the British 

Royal Legion.   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ribbon of Dreams 

Our children have now added their ribbons to our 

entrance area and each ribbon represents a 

dream that one of us has.  Please feel free to add 

your own ribbon to the area to represent your 

own dreams and hopes. 

For I know the plans I have for you,” declares the 

Lord, “plans to prosper you and not to harm you, 

plans to give you hope and a future. JEREMIAH 29:11 

Christmas Cards 

In order to keep our school as secure and covid-

safe as possible, we would like to refrain from 

Christmas cards being brought into and 

exchanged in school. 

Emilia Johnson, Barn Owls, has suggested that 

instead we donate to The Foodbank, or Shelter.  

From next week, there will be a donation box in 

the school office and Emilia will be about on the 

school playground to collect donations. 

9 Days of Christmas 

Mrs Raynor will be releasing more details about this, but a sneak peak 

shows us that we will be having 9 fun-filled and kind days to cover the 

festive season.  More details will be shared soon. 

Our children will create an outside performance which will be shared 

with all parents virtually. 

 

 

Frodsham Festival on 

Facebook 

We will be joining our partner 

schools in FAVSP on the Frodsham 

Festival Facebook site throughout the 

month.  Keep your eyes out for our 

KSJers. 

 

@ksjceaided is our twitter 

hashtag.  As we aim to increase our 

September 2021 admission, please 

do retweet any of your favourite 

tweets, this gets our love of learning 

further afield.  If you know anyone 

with children starting school in 

September 2021 


